Hazelbury Primary School

Laura Pearce
Headteacher

23rd May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

School PE Kit
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As you are aware our children need to wear a white T-shirt and black shorts for their PE lessons. This year, in
order to support families, the school will be providing every child a PE Kit ready for September.

We have the following sizes available which can be ordered from Thursday 25th May 2023 via the School Shop

on Arbor.

T-Shirts

Shorts
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5-6
7-8
9-11
12-13
14-15

3-4
5-6
7-8
9-11

Once we receive your order it will processed within 5 working days and given to your child.

If you have any queries, please contact the School Office.

Kind regards,

Kathleen Cushnie

Acting Headteacher
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